
Official announcement to increase 1 seat for PRO SKI GP for France & Japan Quota 
 
!!Referring to the regulations of the tournament “Thai Airways International JET SKI WORLD CUP 2017”, 
Pro Ski GP is allowed to send in only 4 top racers from each country, we just got a letter from IJSBA to 
request us to increase a seat for Jean Baptiste Botti from France with IJSBA certification.!! 
 
With our good cooperation,  we believe that this will be the way to support standup ski. Therefore, we 
have agreed to increase 1 seat for any country that has already sent in 4 representatives in this class, 
which are France and Japan. 
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